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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

April 9, 1982

MEMORANDUM FOR MIKE DEAVER

FROM: DAVE GERGEN

SUBJECT: Coming European Trip

Jack Smith, Bureau Chief of CBS, called this evening with
two concerns about the coming trip:

-- Whether Serrafin's crew is in effect knocking off
other network teams who would like to go (I assured him
this was not the case).

-- Whether Serrafin/Knowles would obey the rules
that any news flowing from such a trip is either off-the-
record or should be shared with all networks. (I said I
would check with you but thought that CBS and NBC would be
protected) .

Smith would also like to see if the regular pre-advance

can be set up prior to May ("historically we have needed
more than 4 weeks to set up," he said).

cc: Larry Speakes



MEMORANDUM &L‘ y o

THE WHITE HOUSE 2273

WASHINGTON

INFORMATION
April 9, 1982
MEMORANDUM FOR MICHAEL K. DEAVER //”
N
FROM: WILLIAM P. CLARK V

SUBJECT: Official Invitation for the President
to address the German Bundestag

The German Embassy has delivered the attached (Tab A) formal
invitation to the President to address the Bundestag on June 9.
We have agreed with the Embassy that the invitation will not

be made public until we make a final decision and the President
formally replies to the invitation.

Attachment

Tab A Invitation



COURTESY TRANSLATION

Mr. President:

The Federal Minister for Foreign Affairs
has informed me that you will be visiting the
Federal Republic of Germany to attend the
meeting to be held in Bonn on June 1o, 1982,
by the heads of state and government of the
member countries of the North Atlantic treaty

organization.

In agreement with the parliamentary groups
of the German Bundestag, I should like to invite
you to speak to the members of the Bundestag on
June 9, 1982, on the eve of the conference. The
Bundestag would consider it a great privilege to
be able to welcome the President of the United

States of America.

It is therefore a special honour for me,
Mr. President, to extend this invitation to you
to visit the Bundestag and to address its members

during your visit to Bonn.

Accept, Mr. President, the assurance of my

highest consideration.

(sgd.) Richard Stuecklen



THE AMBASSADOR
OF THE

FEDERAL REPUBLIC OF GERMANY
WAsHINGTON, D.C.

Dear Mr. President,

I have the honor to transmit to you the
following message from the President of the

German Bundestag,Richard Stuecklen:

"Sehr geehrter Herr Prédsident,

der Bundesminister des Auswidrtigen hat
mich wissen lassen, daRf Sie im Zusammenhang mit
dem Treffen der Staats- und Regierungschefs
der Mitgliedstaaten der Organisation des Nord-
atlantikvertrages in Bonn am 1o. Juni 1982 die

Bundesrepublik Deutschland besuchen werden.

Ich stimme mit den Fraktionen des Deutschen
Bundestages {iberein, Ihnen die Bitte vorzutragen,
am 9. Juni 1982, am Vorabend der Konferenz, vor
den Mitgliedern des Deutschen Bundestages zu
sprechen. Der Deutsche Bundestag empfindet es
als Auszeichnung, den Prédsidenten der Vereinigten

Staaten von Amerika bei sich begriiBen zu k&nnen.



Es ist mir daher eine besondere Ehre, Sie,
sehr geehrter Herr Prdsident, einzuladen, im Rahmen
Ihres Aufenthalts in Bonn dem Deutschen Bundestag
einen Besuch abzustatten und das Wort an seine

Mitglieder zu richten.

Genehmigen Sie, sehr geehrter Herr Prdsident,

den Ausdruck meiner ausgezeichneten Hochachtung.
gez. Richard Stuecklen"”
A courtesy translation is attached.

Respectfully yours,

. an o

Washington, D. C. 5 April 1982



THE CHAIRMAN

U.S.MERIT SYSTEMS PROTECTION BOARD .
1120 Vermont Avenue, N.W. i

Washington, D.C. 20419«
!'7;.4 . y f
april 13, 1982/ Y

Mr. Michael K. Deaver
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

The White House
Washington, D.C. 20500

Dear Mike:

Enclosed is an dnvitation regarding the President's
trip to Europe. You know Doug Coe, who asked me to
give this to you and who vouches for its validity.
Feel free to contact directly BBC, Doug Coe oOr
myself. Doug Coe's phone number is (703) 243-1486.

Sincerely,
Herbert E. Ellingwood

Enclosure



B[B[CYtv/

BRITISH BROADCASTING CORPORATION

TELEVISION CENTRE WOOD LANE LONDON W12 7RJ
Ext 3244TELEPHONE 01-743 8000 TELEX: 265781
TELEGRAMS AND CABLES: TELECASTS LONDON TELEX

Mr. Douglas E. Coe, 26th March, 1982
. National Prayer Breakfast,

2817 Woodland Drive, NW,

Washington D.C.

20008,

Dear Mr. Coe,

I understand from a number of eminent people in Britain who have
attended the National Prayer Breakfast that you are well placed to help
me in approaching President Reagan about the possibility of a filmed
interview for BBC Religious Broadcasting Departiment.

I believe that the opportunity to trace the religious insight,
inspiration, and experience that sustain the President in his life would
be a marvellous anticipation of his visit to Great Britain in June. It
would provide an opportunity for a deeper understanding of the motivating
forces of the President and would be a bold illustration of the power of
faith in the most important job in the world today.

Our programme is called "Heart of the Matter" and is a 35 minute
£ilm series from the Religious Department of BBC Television. It will be
transmitting on Sunday evenings on the major BBC channel from the 16 May
to 27 June. It is now in its fourth series and has achieved a high
reputation for the quality and honesty of its reports. Last year's film
on the dilemma of Irish Catholics on hunger strike won the Current Affairs
Award for Religious Broadcasting, and I believe that an understanding of
the President's personal discovery of faith would be off immense value to
the audience we have built up over the years.

Should the President feel that this might be a worthwhile
project for his consideration, I would wish to transmit the interview on
Sunday, 6 June -~ the eve of his arrival in England. Clearly we are now
under some pressure &f time, and I would most like to film towards the
end of April, although we are, of course, entirely adaptable to President
Reagan's own schedule. If you think it would facilitate in any way the
successful achievement of such a venture, one of us would gladly fly to
Washington to discuss our hopes and intentions further.

Anol twen, Wess —.
/JW/C‘U”%/L:L_:

John Stuart Roberts (Reverend)

Editor, 'Heart of the Matter',
Religious Programmes, Television




‘THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON



April 14, 1982

Dear Sir Peter:

The expertise of Her Majesty's Household in
arranging State Visits is world renowned, and
I thank you for sharing it with us in planning
the President's visit.

It was a great pleasure meeting you.

Sincerely,

M%@&

‘MICHAEL McMANUS

Deputy Assistant to
the President

Deputy to the Deputy
Chief of staff

Vice Admiral Sir Peter Ashmore, K.C.B., K.C.V.O.
D:S«Cu

Master of Her Majesty's Household

Buckingham Palace

London S.W.1



April 14, 1982

Dear Sir Philip:

Please accept my heartfelt thanks for

all your efforts and those of your staff.
Your generous assistance and counsel are
certain to make the President's visit a
memorable one.

I very much enjoyed seeing you again.

SincFrely,
MICHAEL K. DEAVER

Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

The Rt. Hon. Sir Philip Moore, KCB, KCVO, CMG
Private Secretary to
Her Majesty The Queen
Buckingham Palace
London, SW1



April 14, 1982

Dear Sir John:

I very much enjoyed having the opportunity of
meeting you and discussing with you the plans
for the President's visit in June.

Your expertise in managing such visits and
your generous advice are sure to make the visit
a great success.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL McMANUS
Deputy Assistant to
the President
Deputy to the Deputy
Chief of Staff

Lt. Col. Sir John Johnston, KCVO, MC
Comptroller

Lord Chamberlain's Office

St. James's Palace

London, SW1l



April 14, 1982

Dear Sir John:

My thanks to you and the other members

of the Lord Chamberlain's Office for your
generous advice and assistance in the
planning of the President's Visit.

I very much enjoyed seeing you again.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER

Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of staff

Lt. Col. Sir John Johnston, KCVO, MC
Comptroller

Lord Chamberlain's Office

St. James's Palace

London, SW1




April 14, 1982

Dear Sir David:

Thank you so much for your very kind
assistance with the planning of the
President's visit to the House of Lords.

I very much enjoyed meeting you and
viewing at first hand the splendor of
the British Parliament.

Sincerely,

.

v

MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

Lt. Gen. Sir David House, GCB, CBE, MC
Black Rod's Office

House of Lords

London SWIP OPW



April 15, 1982

Your Excellency:

It was enlightening for all of us "advancers" to meet a real
professional. Thank you for receiving us. We very much
appreciated your frank advice and your suggestions.

All Americans are very proud and honored that you are at the
vatican doing such wonderful work. I hope it will be possible
for us to meet again sometime and talk under gquieter circumstances.

Thanks again for your courtesy and your help.

Singerely,
/

IA 2 A ."

JHUAM L et
MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

His Excellency

The Most Reverend Paul Marcinkus

Pro-President, pPontifical Commission
for Vatican City State

Vatican City



April 15, 1982

Dear Monsignor Monduzzi:

on behalf of our entire group I would like to thank you for receiving
us. The meeting was very valuable and gave us all good insights into
the details of President Reagan's upcoming visit to the Vatican.

Mr. Wilson has told me of your long service as Regent of the Pontifical
Household. I do not have such an exalted title but my job as Deputy
Chief of Staff is similar to yours in many respects, and I can understand
the pressures under which you work.

I hope in turn that you will understand some of the pressures we work
under and will be patient with us as we approach June 7th. I know
that you have prepared several Presidential visits and can probably
anticipate better than we the type of questions we will ask and the
requests we will be making of your office.

We will be sending a final ad&ance team to Rome in the second half of
May. They will at that time wish to work very closely with your office
in preparing a detailed schedule for the President's visit.

As I mentioned to you in our meeting the President's audience with the
Holy Father will be the highlight of his .European trip. I know the
President's visit to Vatican City will be a big success and on behalf of
the President I want to thank you and your staff in advance for all your
assistance.

Singerely,

/
.
[/ ptllee————

i
M;CHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant te the FPresident
Deputy Chief of Staff

The Very Revereng)
Monsignor Dino Monduzzi
Regent, Prefecture of the
Pontifical Household
Vatican City



April 15, 1982

Dear Mr. Dufour:

Once again, please accept our expression of admiration
and appreciation for the assistance provided by you and
your colleagues. With these visits being, by necessity,

so brief, thoughtful planning is essential to make every
minute count.

I am grateful for the demonstration of such planning and

feel certain it will contribute greatly to a successful
meeting in June.

Sincerely,

/U/ciéé/(i& A

MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of staff

Mr. Jean-Raphael Dufour
Counselor for Foreign Affairs
37, Quai d'Orsay

75700 Paris



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

April 15, 1982

Dear Mr. Bussieres:

I want to take this opportunity to let you know that

our brief visit to Paris has been a considerable success,
thanks largely to the very generous assistance afforded
us by you and many of your colleagues in the French
Government.

Although much work and careful planning remains to be
accomplished, with the excellent cooperation being
provided I am sure the important visit to which all are
devoting so much time and effort will be a great success.

1
Sincerely,

Mt lecee—

MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

Mr. Claude Bussieres

Assistant Chief of Staff of the
Minister of Interior

Ministry of the Interior

Place Beauvau

75008 Paris



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

April 15, 1982

Dear Mr. Beregovoy:

I want to take this opportunity to let you know that

our brief visit to Paris has been a considerable success,
thanks largely to the very generous assistance afforded
to us by you and many of your colleagues in the French
Government.

Although much work and careful planning remains to be
accomplished, with the 'excellent cooperation being
provided I am sure the important visit to which all are
devoting so much time and effort will be a great success.

I sincerely enjoyed our discussion and am grateful for the
cooperation you expressed for the President's visit.

Sipcerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

Mr. Pierre Beregovoy
Secretary General of
President Mitterand's Staff
Elysee Palace
75008 Paris



April 15, 1982

Dear Mr. de Commines:

Although our visit to Paris has been all too brief,
I am pleased that it has been possible to accomplish
so much again in such a short time. Without the
excellent cooperation which you and your colleagues
provided our delegation, I am convinced we would not
have made so much progress.

With this kind of attitude and effort, I am confident
that all the remaining planning can be accomplished with
the least possible difficulty.

Sincerely,
i

A et

MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

M. Guy de Commines .

Diplomatic Counselor for Government
Ministry of External Relations

37, Quai d'Orsay

75700 Paris



April 15, 1982

Dear Mr. des Lyons:

I want to take this opportunity to let you know that

our brief wvisit to Paris has been a considerable success,
thanks largely to the very generous assistance afforded
to us by you and many of your colleagues in the French
Government.

Although much work and careful planning remains to be
accouplished, with the excellent cooperation being
provided I am sure the important visit to which all are
devoting so much time and effort will be a great success.

Sigberely,

/{/(,,{/(,(,&(/M

MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

Mr. Humbert des Lyons

Protocol Office

Ministry of External Relations
37, Quai d'Orsay

75007 Paris



April 15, 1982

Dear Mr. Lemoine:

Once again, I wish to thank you and your staff for your
valuable assistance during my all to brief visit. It
would have been difficult, if not impossible, without

your cooperation, to have accomplished so much in so
short a time.

I am certain that all the remaining planning that needs to
be done can be accomplished, thanks to your unfailing
support, with the least possible difficulties.

Sincerely,

/4/&@& (Lt —
MICHAEL K. DEAVER

Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of staff

M. Pierre Lemoine

curator to the Versailles Palace
Chateau de Versailles

78000 Versailles



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

April 19, 1982

Dear Mr. Waldbrot:

Thank you very much for the tour of the
magnificent Charlottenburg Palace which
you and your staff made possible. The
information which you supplied us will
be extremely useful as we prepare for
President Reagan's visit.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

My. Wilfried Walbrodt
Chief of Asministration
Schloss Charlottenburg



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON
April 19, 1982

Dear Mr. von Schacky:

Thank you very much for all the assistance
you and members of your staff extended to
us during our Berlin visit. I have no
doubt that, with cooperation such as you
have shown, President Reagan's visit to
Berlin will prove most successful and re-
warding.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

Mr. Erwin von Schacky
Senat Chief of Protocol
Rathaus Schoeneberg



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

April 19, 1982

Dear Dr. Schierbaum:

I would 1ike to express my sincere appreciation for

all the assistance you and members of your staff
extended us during our Berlin visit. I am now fully
confident that with cooperation such as you have shown
us, we will together be able to make President Reagan's
Berlin visit a most successful one.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

Dr. Hansjuergen Schierbaum
Chief of Senat Chancellery
Rathaus Schoeneberg



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

April 19, 1982

Dear Mr. Governing Mayor:

I would Tike to express my great appreciation for all

the assistance we received from you and members of your
staff during our visit. Although our stop in Berlin was
short and I could, unfortunately, meet with you only
briefly, I am now more convinced than ever that President
Reagan's visit to your city will prove most successful.

Please accept my sincere thanks for the cooperation which
you have already shown us and which, no doubt, we will be
forced to draw upon many times again as our preparations
for the President's trip continue.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

The Honorable Richard von Weizsaecker
Governing Mayor of Berlin
Rathaus Schoeneberg



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

April 19, 1982

Dear Mr. Huebner:

I would like to personally thank you for the excellent
police support made available to me and my entire team
during our visit to West Berlin on April 17th.

This support was an important element contributing to the
successful accomplishment of our mission. The advice and
assistance of LtdPD Guenter Freund and LtdKD Manfred
Kittlaus and their staffs deserve particular mention.

We look forward to a continued close and friendly relationship
in the future.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

Mr. Klaus Huebner
Police President
Tempelhofer Damm 1-7
1 Berlin 42



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

April 19, 1982

Dear Colonel Macone:

I would 1ike to express my great appreciation to you
and members of your Command for the assistance which
you extended us during our Berlin visit. The use of
Tegel Airport facilitated our arrival and departure,
and the information and tour which you provided will
be of immense help in planning President Reagan's visit.

Thank you again for giving up your Saturday and allowing
us the use of your Airport's impressive resources.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

Lieutenant Colonel Claude Macone
Deputy Commander
Tegel Airport



April 17, 1982

Dear Mr. Jochum:

I want to thank you for chairing the counterpart sessions
this morning at the Foreign Ministry. My colleagues and

I have found our meetings here in the Federal Republic most
productive, and we are confident that the visit of President
Reagan to Bonn this June will be highly successful. I look
forward to continued close cooperation with you in the months
ahead.

Sincérely,
MICHAEL K. DEAVER

Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

Helmut Jochum, Chairman
Summit Task Force
Foreign Office

Bonn



April 17, 1982

Dear Mr. Minister:

I would like to thank you for our productive discussion at
breakfast this morning. I have found my meetings here in the
Federal Republic most reassuring and am confident that the
visit of President Reagan to Bonn this June will be highly
successful. Thank you again for the efforts of your Government
to this end. I look forward to continued close cooperation
with you and your colleagues in the months ahead.

Sincerely,
MICHAEL K. DEAVER

Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

His Excellency

Hans-Dietrich Genscher

Federal Minister of Foreign Affairs
Foreign Office

Bonn



April 17, 1982

Dear Ambassador Finckenstein:

I would like to thank you again for all your help in arranging our
visit to Bonn. I have found the meetings here in the Federal
Republic most productive, and am confident that the visit of
President Reagan in June will be highly successful, thanks in large
part to your efforts.

It's always a pleasure to do business with a professional.

Sinderely,

W

MTICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

His Excellency
Ambassador Count Hans
/«fn;ut Werner Finck von Finckenstein
Chief of Protocol
Foreign Office
Adenauer-Allee 99-103
5300 Bonn 1
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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

April 21, 1982

Dear Joe:

Once again, I'm in your debt.

While the survey trip was a quick one,
you handled every detail with your usual
superb direction.

Very few people exude absolute confidence
in their chosen field - you certainly do.

Again, my thanks.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

R RS T
USSS :
Room 295, OEOB

MM Gl
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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

April 21, 1982

Dear John:

Please accept my gratitude for your
assistance to me on our recent survey

trip to Europe.

I'm always impressed by the professionalism
of the USSS and I certainly wasn't dis-
appointed last week.

My sincere thanks.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

c/o PPD
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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

April 21, 1982

Dear Mike:

Please accept my gratitude for your
assistance to me on our recent survey

trip to Europe.

I'm always impressed by the professionalism
of the USSS and I certainly wasn't dis-
appointed last week.

My sincere thanks.

Sincerely ,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

c/o PPD
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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

April 21, 1982

Dear Charles:

Please accept my gratitude for your
assistance to me on our recent survey
trip to Europe.

I'm always impressed by the professionalism
of the USSS and I certainly wasn't dis-
appointed last week.

My sincere thanks.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

R R T R R R
P.0. Box 245
Columbia, South Carolina 29202
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B-4 Release would disclose trade secrets or confidential or financial information [(b)(4) of the FOIA]

B-6 Release would constitute a clearly unwarranted invasion of personal privacy [(b)(6) of the FOIA]

B-7 Release would disclose information compiled for law enforcement purposes [(b)(7) of the FOIA]

B-8 Release would disclose information concerning the regulation of financial institutions [(b)(8) of the FOIA]
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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

April 21, 1982

Dear Jim:

Please accept my gratitude for your
assistance to me on our recent survey
trip to Europe.

I'm always impressed by the professionalism
of the USSS and I certainly wasn't dis-
appointed last week.

My sincere thanks.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

Federal Building and U.S. Courthouse
Room 317

231 Lafayette Blvd.

Detroit, Michigan 48226



